Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT Meeting Minutes

October 19, 2011

Meeting was called to order by President Linda Madden @ 10:23 a.m.

President Madden said the prayer and lead the Pledge of Allegiance

Meeting participants were introduced along with our meeting sponsor Marsha Severyn with Seon Designs. 

Reading of the September Minutes was waived and it was decided Minutes would be posted on the website to conserve paper.


Motion by Jimmy Kendrick and seconded by Bob Parsons


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Treasurers’ Report was presented by Jimmy Kendrick and approved.

Motion by Wayne Cope and seconded by Bob Parsons.


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Old Business:


Membership Dues were discussed.
New Business:


Scott Chapman Area 5 Director presented Area 5 TAPT Update:


Update included announcing the annual conference would be shorted by two 
days and 
conference registration would be increased by $10.00 per 
registrant. Increase is due to credit 
card fees.  

Jimmy Kendrick discussed he would be talking to the Aransas County School 
Board about LPG buses.
Guest Speaker Detective Ramiro Torres, with the Corpus Christi Police Department, gave an excellent presentation on graffiti issues.  Officer Torres showed different types of examples taggers have done and the damage caused by their actions.
Meeting Sponsor Marsha Severyn introduced herself and talked about the different products Seon Designs has to offer.
Next meeting was announced as being at POETS Restaurant.  Meeting will be sponsored by Richard Davis with Chalk’s Truck Parts.
4825 Saratoga Blvd.

Corpus Christi, TX   78413 

Meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 
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